

P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

The Honorable Frank Chopp House of Representatives P.O. Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504-0600

Dear Speaker Chopp:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your caucus to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your caucus's involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc: Washington State Congressional Delegation

Jamila Thomas-Roberts, Chief of Staff, House Democratic Caucus



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

The Honorable Richard DeBolt House of Representatives P.O. Box 40600 Olympia, WA 98504-0600

Dear Representative DeBolt:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your caucus to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your caucus's involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc: Washington State Congressional Delegation

John Rothlin, Chief of Staff, House Republican Caucus



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

The Honorable Lisa Brown Washington State Senate P.O. Box 40403 Olympia, WA 98504-0403

Dear Senator Brown:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your caucus to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your caucus's involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:

Washington State Congressional Delegation

Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff, Senate Democratic Caucus





P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

The Honorable Mike Hewitt Washington State Senate P.O. Box 40416 Olympia, WA 98504-0416

Dear Senator Hewitt:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your caucus to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your caucus's involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely.

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc: Washington State Congressional Delegation

Jim Troyer, Chief of Staff, Senate Republican Caucus





P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Dan Penrose, Program Manager South Sound Military & Communities Partnership 6000 Main Street SW Lakewood, WA 98499

Dear Dan:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or joen.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Gary Brackett, Business & Political Manager Tacoma-Pierce County Chamber of Commerce P.O. Box 1933 Tacoma, WA 98401

Dear Gary:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Rich Hadley, President & CEO Greater Spokane Incorporated 801 West Riverside, Suite 100 Spokane, WA 99201

Dear Rich:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:





P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Guy Stitt
Puget Sound Naval Bases Association
P.O. Box 2615
Bremerton, WA 98310

Dear Guy:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Patrick Pierce, Public Policy Director Economic Alliance of Snohomish County 728 –134th Street SW, Suite 128 Everett, WA 98204

Dear Patrick:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Ron Nelson, Executive Director Island County Economic Development Council P.O. Box 279 Coupeville, WA 98239

Dear Ron:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Smith Congressman Adam Smith's Smith Congressman Adam Smith's Smith Congressman Adam Smith Congres

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:





OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Carl F. Adrian, President & CEO Tri-City Development Council 7130 W Grandridge Boulevard, Suite A Kennewick, WA 99336

Dear Carl:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Olivia Robinson Regional Affairs Coordinator Puget Sound Regional Council 1011 Western Avenue, Suite 500 Seattle, WA 98104-1035

Dear Olivia:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or joen.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:





P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Sean Murphy, Executive Director Pacific Northwest Defense Coalition 818 Stewart Street, Suite 1110 Seattle, WA 98101

Dear Sean:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:





P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Dave Purcell, Chairman
Joint Military Affairs Committee
Greater Yakima Chamber of Commerce
10 North 9th Street
Yakima, WA 98901

Dear Dave:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your organization to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Pat McClain Office of the Mayor of Everett 2930 Wetmore Avenue, Suite 10A Everett, WA 98201

Dear Pat:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of your office to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc:



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

August 2, 2012

Debra Friedman, Chancellor University of Washington, Tacoma 1900 Commerce Street Tacoma, WA 98201

Dear Debra:

Washington State has a proud history of supporting our military installations, service members, and their families. Our state's military installations play a significant role in the communities where they are located and in the state economy. The Department of Defense is preparing for force structure reductions, which could occur as early as 2013, and has proposed additional Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) rounds. Though additional BRAC rounds have yet to be authorized by Congress, and the specific impact of force structure reductions on our state have yet to be decided, it's critical our state present federal policymakers a unified message demonstrating how maintaining and expanding military missions in Washington promotes national security.

We are asking you to appoint one member of the university to join the Washington Military Alliance (Alliance). The Governor's Office will lead this effort with the active involvement of the Congressional Delegation. The Alliance will bring together representatives from each regional community group supporting a local military installation and organizations promoting military economic development in Washington State. The Alliance will meet regularly to coordinate a unified message as military budget decisions are being considered and recommend actions which can be taken at the local, state, and federal levels to enhance military contracting and mission retention and expansion in Washington State.

The first Washington Military Alliance meeting will be held August 24, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. in Philip Hall at UW Tacoma, 1900 Commerce Street, Tacoma. Congressional Delegation Members will provide an overview of the defense spending situation and potential impact on Washington State.

We look forward to your involvement in this important project. Please contact John Lane of my office, at (360) 902-0651 or john.lane@gov.wa.gov or Roel Van Der Lugt, with Congressman Adam Smith's Office, at (253) 593-6600 or roel.vanderlugt@mail.house.gov to RSVP, or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor

cc: